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From:
To:

Subject:

Date:

Cyndi Sharkey

Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto

Fw: Spring and Fall Pick-ups

Saturday, February 1, 2020 5:24:43 PM

From: George Stone <George.Stone@amsfoodbrokers.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 1, 2020 4:19 PM

To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>

Subject: RE: Spring and Fall Pick-ups

Hi Cyndi,
After reviewing the Dumpster Program, we still feel that the Curb Collection is still a better option.
Reasons are as follows:

1)

2)

It actually forces the whole neighborhood to clean up as there is a specific date that you
have to have your waste product on the curb ready for pick-up.

The scavengers come through and take anything that is recyclable. They are going to do this
whether the materials are on the curb or in a dumpster. Do you really want to have people
or kids crawling around in City owned dumpsters with the possibility of getting injured and
then having to call in the First Responders? Seems like a lot of liability.

20 dumpsters for the whole city is not many. Especially on a first come first serve basis. It
will limit the home owners to just one clean-up per year. We really need 2. It is amazing how
much junk you acquire throughout the year.

Many homeowners will probably not even take advantage of it due to the fact that they do
not have a lot of waste materials. They will just let it pile up in their backyards thinking that
they will get rid of it at some time. That will bring in mice, rats, snakes and possibly skunks. |
have seen this in neighborhoods and even our backyard when we moved in here 11 years
ago.

The one (only one) good thing | see about the dumpsters is they will now take dirt and
building materials.

By the way, why didn’t the mayor notify the Sandy Residents of this? Didn’t even see anything about
it in his Sandy flyer. Doesn’t seem like he is much for the people. Please don’t hesitate to contact me
if you have any questions or comments. We appreciate you getting involved in this and trying to do
what is best for the residents of Sandy.

Best Regards,

Gearge & Hathy Stone
913 Johnsonway Drive
Sandy, UT 84094
801-566-9278
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From: George Stone <George.Stone@amsfoodbrokers.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 1, 2020 10:58 AM

To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>

Subject: Spring and Fall Pick-ups

Dear Cyndi,

We understand that the Mayor of Sandy wants to take away the Spring and Fall Pick-ups. We are
completely against this as it has afforded us to keep our city clean and well maintained. We have
been residents of Sandy for over 20 years and always loved how clean it was and what a great idea it
is to have the Sandy Pick-up. Please let the mayor know that we, and many of our neighbors, are
disgusted with his decision and do not feel it is in the best interests of the City of Sandy. We knew
voting for you for city council was the right way to go. Voting for the mayor, not so much.

Best Regards,

Gearge L Hathhy Stone
913 Johnsonway Drve
Sandy, UT 84094
Mobile: 801-541-6202
Phone: 801-566-9278





